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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

 — ——
From: Harold Mendoza [hmendoza@nicametals.com]
Sent: Monday, June 02, 2008 9:01 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: Nica Metals work plan requested for 6491 Southfront Road, Livermore, CA
Attachments: Nica Metals work plan 6491 Southfront Road.pdf

Mr. Jerry Wickham,

| have hired an environmental company and they have provided a work plan | am forwarding to you. Please see
attachment for plan.

if you need anything eise please let me know.

Harold Mendoza
NICA DMT, INC
925-443-6422
510-773-8371 Cell



